
Project Update: August 2010 
 
We are pleased to say that the following activities have been accomplished or are in progress: 
 

1.   Formation of “environmental action groups” from children and youth in two project 
sites, formation in the third site is in a progress. 

2.   Project sites environmental vital problems are revealed and structures according to their 
priorities. 

3.   Preparation works are conducted in two project sites for preparation of land plots and 
resources needed for tree planting in school yards. Media sources contacted for media 
coverage of the expected activities. 

4.   First round of training sessions will be started from September 2010 and environmental 
awareness raising films will be shown during the training sessions. 

 

 
 


